
 
 
 
 
TROY International 
Programs 
 
Hawkins Hall 
Troy, Alabama USA 
36082 
   
334-670-3619 
334-670-3770 FAX 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2023         

 

 

Dear  Kanwalpreet Singh Sahansra, 

 

Troy University is delighted to inform you that your admission has been deferred 
to the Fall 2023.  

Please plan to arrive on campus by August 7, 2023. 

Bring the following documents with you to the visa interview and as you travel: 

• Original Acceptance Letter,  
• Original Scholarship Letter (if any), 
• Deferral Letter, 
• New Financial Documents, 
• New Affidavit of Support (if any), 
• New I-20 (please dispose of your old I-20).  

We will continue to correspond with you by email over the next few weeks to 
provide additional information. We understand that you may have additional 
questions before arriving.  Please address your concerns or questions to 
arrival@troy.edu .  

Once again, it is our pleasure to welcome you to Alabama’s International 
University where we look forward to meeting you soon. We wish you safe travels 
and believe you have made an excellent decision by choosing Troy University. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ludmila Belaia 
Director of International Admission 
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